Attachment A

Aug. 18, 2016
Celina City Schools: Kim Sutter,
I regret that I will have to resign from my bus route and will not

re-turn for the 2016-17 school year. My husband has accepted a job
offer in Charlotte , NC

I am very greatful for my employment here at the Celina Schools
transportation dept. for the past two years. I will miss my fellow
employee's and certainly the students.

Sincerly,

Patricia A. Gasher
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